


We celebrate Marriage Sunday the 
weekend of February 12/13. If you are 
celebrating a milestone anniversary: 
10, 20, 25, 30, 40, 50, 60 or 60+ years, 
please let us know so we can arrange a 
special blessing for you during the Mass. 

The Archdiocese is also  having a special 
Mass to honour married couples 
celebrating milestones in 2022.  
Bishop Robert Kasun, CSB will preside at 
the Mass which takes place at 2:30 p.m. 
on Sunday, February 13 at  St. Michael’s 
Cathedral Basilica. If you wish to attend 
this Mass, you are required to register.  
Visit www.archtoronto.org/marriage  
to register and for more information. 

May God ease their pain and give them  
peace and strength. We pray especially for  

Ellen Ho and all who are ill in our parish family. 

We pray for our sick 

We pray for all who have died, especially  
Wai Fee Kwan, Donata Colonna,  

Raul Gementiza, Patricia Silverio and 
Alberto Rossi. May they find rest and peace 

in their eternal home.  

We pray for our departed 

TUES. Jan. 25  7:00 pm Mass 

WED. Jan. 26  7:00 pm  +Catherine Chang req. Elizabeth Sun  

THUR. Jan. 27  8:30 am Mass 

+Ivy Hardy req. Francis Noronha  
FRI. Jan. 28   7:00 pm    

+Ermanno Lepone req. Lepone Family  

SAT. Jan. 29   5:00 pm +Alfonso & Anna Petrozzi req. Donata Di Rezze   

SUN. Jan. 30  9:00 am Mass 

SUN.  Jan. 30 10:45 am Mass for All Parishioners 

SUN. Jan. 30 12:30 pm Mass 

Mass Intentions 

Tuesday to Friday: 9 am to 4 pm 
Saturday: 10 am to 5 pm 

OFFICE HOURS 

Mail: 10411 Bayview Avenue,  
Richmond Hill, ON  L4C 3P2 
Credit card  |  Pre-Authorized Giving 
For more information visit:  
www.olqw.com/donation 

Thank you for your dedicated support. 

Support Our Parish 

Our  Lady Queen of the World |  | 

Marriage Sunday:  
February 12/13 2022  

Calling all Catholic Advisors  
Are you a lawyer, financial or insurance 
advisor? The Archdiocese of Toronto is 
calling you to be part of our network which 
handles our financial and estate affairs.  
To learn more, contact the Development 
office at 416-934-3400 ext. 561/519 or 
email: development@archtoronto.org.  

As we comply with the current enhanced 
provincial restrictions, our parish requires you  
to register if you want to attend Mass in person.  
You can register by: 

 Clicking “Register Now” on the homepage of 
www.olqw.com  

 Tapping “Mass Sign-Up” on myParish App 

 Calling the office at 905-884-7006 

In-person meetings are currently suspended and 
all ministries are meeting virtually. We greatly 
appreciate your cooperation, as we continue to 
follow all public health masking and distancing 
protocols to ensure the safety of all those 
attending our Liturgies. 

Registration now required  
to attend Mass in person 



Friars’ Student Writing Award  
Contest – Win Great Prizes! 

Students aged 13-19 are invited to submit a 
450-500-word essay for the Week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity, celebrated from Jan. 18 to 25.   
This year, the theme for the Week of Prayer 
for ChriGstian Unity 2022 is: “We saw the star 
in the East, and we came to worship him”  
(Mt. 2:2). The deadline for the writing contest 
is Monday, February 14, 2022 at 2 p.m.  
For more details visit:  
https://bit.ly/FriarsStudentWritingContest2022 

Sunday of the Word of God 
Pope Francis’ Apostolic Letter, Motu proprio "Aperuit illis", published in 
September 2019, establishes that "the Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
is to be devoted to the celebration, study and dissemination of the 
Word of God". Here are extracts from that Apostolic Letter: 

Regular reading of sacred Scripture and the celebration of the 
Eucharist make it possible for us to see ourselves as part of 
one another. As Christians, we are a single people, making our 
pilgrim way through history, sustained by the Lord, present in 
our midst, who speaks to us and nourishes us. We urgently 
need to grow in our knowledge and love of the Scriptures and 
of the risen Lord, who continues to speak his word and to 
break bread in the community of believers. Sacred Scripture 
and the sacraments are thus inseparable. When the 
sacraments are introduced and illumined by God’s word, they 
become ever more clearly the goal of a process whereby 
Christ opens our minds and hearts to acknowledge his saving 
work. Christ Jesus is knocking at our door in the words of 
sacred Scripture (Revelation 3:20). If we hear his voice and 
open the doors of our minds and hearts, then he will enter our 
lives and remain ever with us. To read the whole letter visit 
https://www.vatican.va/content/vatican/en.html;  click “Apostolic 
Letters; scroll down to 30 September 2019 

The Kid’s Bulletin: A fun way for our children 
to learn about their Catholic Faith every week.  
https://thekidsbulletin.com 

Loyola Press Family Faith resources:  
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/
family/ 

Family Faith:  
Resources for your family’s faith journey 

We need catechists for our Liturgy of the Word  
with Children, Confirmation and First Communion 

programs. Please share your wonderful gifts to 
serve our parish family. If you would like to help 

please email olqueenoftheworld@archtoronto.org 
Thank You! 

2022 Offertory Envelopes are here! 
 Please pick up your 2022 parish envelopes in the Narthex. 
Kindly write your name, address and phone number on the 

first envelope. Please contact the office for any changes.  
If you are not registered or are a new parishioner, pick up a 

blank box of envelopes from the Narthex and fill in a 
registration form. Put your name, address and phone number 

on the first few envelopes you use. 

 

 

 
 

FORMED is a wonderful website that has been 
called a “Catholic Netflix.” FORMED has inspiring 
movies and video based studies, audio talks and  
e-books from the Church’s most gifted speakers 
and authors, for all ages. FORMED, helps us grow 
in our faith and share the Gospel with others. 

It’s EASY and FREE to sign up for FORMED: 

1. Go to https://formed.org/signup 

2. Enter our parish name or postal code, click Next 

3. Enter your name and email address  - That’s it! 

4. Want access on the go? FORMED is also 
available on MyParish App. 

Great resources on FORMED for all ages:  
ChildrenYouth Movies Faith at Home

Daily and Weekly: 
This Week on FORMEDDaily Reflections 

Pope Francis launches the Synod on Synodality 
Pope Francis has launched the Synod on Synodality, an 
ambitious two-year global process of listening to the faithful. 
Pope Francis is asking every Catholic to help discern what the 
Holy Spirit is telling us at this moment as the Church enters 
its third millennium. Your participation is incredibly important 
for the success of the Synod, so we kindly ask you to complete 
this survey .  Visit www.archtoronto.org and click “The Synod on 
Synodality: Share Your Thoughts” to access the survey. 

Our confirmation program begins on Jan 24th  
The Zoom link is in the booklet provided to each candidate  
as well as on the MyParish App in the Confirmation Group 
2022. As a parish family, we are excited to welcome those 
who have decided to participate in the program of 
preparation and ask you to hold in prayer, the candidates 
and Catechist’s, who have willingly volunteered their time to 
share this faith journey, guiding and supporting the 
candidates, until their confirmation in June of 2022. 

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/motu_proprio/documents/papa-francesco-motu-proprio-20190930_aperuit-illis.html
https://watch.formed.org/kids-1
https://watch.formed.org/youth-programs
https://watch.formed.org/movie-night
https://watch.formed.org/faith-at-home
https://watch.formed.org/this-week-on-formed
https://watch.formed.org/formed-daily-reflections
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/outreach/news/archdiocesan/the-synod-on-synodality-share-your-thoughts/
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/outreach/news/archdiocesan/the-synod-on-synodality-share-your-thoughts/





